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Renfrew County and District Health Unit (RCDHU) is proud to present the Annual Report, 2018; 

which provides a summary of activities, achievements and information about the work RCDHU 

has undertaken over the course of the 2018 year.  You will learn about programs and services, 

as well as the planning and advocacy work that often goes unnoticed.  You will also find a 

helpful breakdown of how RCDHU is funded.   

As part of the Ontario Public Health Standards, health units are required to produce an annual 

financial and performance report to the communities they serve. This public reporting of each 

health unit’s activities aims to ensure transparency and accountability. Please find the Renfrew 

County and District Health Unit’s annual report at https://www.rcdhu.com/wp-

content/uploads/2019/10/Annual-Report-Draft-Sept-25-2019.pdf. 
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For more information:  

Melissa Botz, R. Kin        
Coordinator, Communications and Emergency Preparedness    
Renfrew County and District Health Unit      
Tel: 613 735-8654 Ext. 590 
Cell: 613-432-0584 
Fax: 613-735-3067 
media@rcdhu.com 
www.rcdhu.com 
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